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Return to School 

Dear Bronte families, 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child back to school next week from Monday the 11th of May. 
The roster below provides a safe return for all students, one day a week, where they will be with their 
classmates and classroom teacher. 
Our model will support a quicker transition between Phases 2-4 with the optimal educational and so-
cial outcomes for every child within this model.  
  
The roster is based on 10-13 students in a classroom with a teacher which equates to all the students 
from each class in a double room with two teachers. We have attempted to place siblings on the same 
day but we are unable to directly cater for all siblings in the Phase One roster. We understand that you 
may need to send a brother or sister to school on the same day but if, at all possible, you could keep the 
sibling at home, it would be much appreciated.  Of course, we are more than happy to support families 
as best we can under these difficult circumstances.  
 
Health and hygiene is of high importance at school. If your child is unwell they should not attend school. 
Bob is cleaning the school more often and targeting high point areas. We have plenty of sanitiser, soap, 
toilet paper and paper towels for use at school. 
 
 The staff can’t thank you enough for your patience and understanding as we transition students back to 
school. I understand the difficulties you would have encountered at home and we are all, staff, parents 
and children, keen to get everyone back to school safely into their normal learning environment.  
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Return to school information Continued 

Next Week things to remember: 

Drop and collect your child at the school gate from 8.30 onwards. 

(At this time do not come into the playground) (Its not because we don’t love you) 

Send your child with food—the canteen is closed. 

Remind your child to place their belongings in their school bag when not in use 

eg jumper, hat etc (we are too! ) 

School Photos will be sent home with your child next week on the day your 

child is at school. 

The chart below shows the intended return of students to school  over the 

next 4-8 weeks.  
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 ANZAC Day 2020 was not the same this year, but none the less we thought about  all the 

people who have defended and continue to defend Australia. 

Happy Mothers Day 3 White Mums 
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Bronte Public School  Newsletter 

Mothers Day Edition 
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Happy Mothers Day from 4 Platinum 
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Dear Parents,  The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) begins next week. Bronte Public School has been taking part 
in the challenge since the very beginning, over 17 years ago. Students challenge themselves to read 20 books from 
the PRC list, of which there are 11 000 titles to choose from. We have a great number of these books in our school 
library, both in the physical collection and as part of our online collection. Please take the time to read the infor-
mation sheet in this newsletter so that you can support your child in this challenge. Students in K-2 will complete 
the challenge with their class. Students in 3-6 complete the challenge independently with guidance from me and 
their classroom teacher. If you have any questions about the PRC please feel free to contact me at 
mary.verdun@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mary Verdun, Teacher Librarian 


